Feel free to use the below copy in the form of a printed letter or email to urge your clients to apply for HFMA's MAP Award for High Performance in Revenue Cycle. Questions? Email us at mapawards@hfma.org.




          

Dear X,
As a <COMPANY NAME> client, we wanted to make you aware of an upcoming opportunity to become recognized throughout the industry for the work your organization is doing to pursue revenue cycle excellence.
The Healthcare Financial Management Association's (HFMA) MAP Award for High Performance in Revenue Cycle recognizes organizations whose innovative and effective strategies have enabled them to achieve excellence in revenue cycle performance. There are five (5) award categories including hospitals, critical access hospitals, hospital systems, integrated delivery systems, and physician practices.
Winners excel in meeting industry standard revenue cycle benchmarks (MAP Keys), implementing the patient-centered recommendations and best practices embodied in HFMA’s Healthcare Dollars & Sense™ initiatives, and achieving outstanding patient satisfaction. Award recipients are acknowledged as industry leaders and share proven strategies with HFMA members and other professionals.  

Created by and for healthcare leaders, HFMA’s MAP initiative sets the standard for revenue cycle excellence in the healthcare industry. MAP is a comprehensive strategy that allows organizations to measure revenue cycle performance using the industry-standard MAP Keys; apply evidence-based strategies for improvement; and perform to the highest standards to improve financial results and patient satisfaction. 

Applications for MAP Awards are now being accepted. For more information including links to the applications, deadlines, frequently asked questions, and other resources, visit hfma.org/mapaward. 
Sincerely,

<CLOSING INFO AND CONTACT DETAILS>
